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2020 Falls City Hot Air Balloon Festival scheduled 
(KLZA)-- The Falls City Chamber of Commerce has announced there will be a
Hot Air Balloon Festival in 2020.  

The dates for the event are June 13 and 14 and the event will be held again at
Brenner Field. 

Following a 24-year absence the event was brought back in 2019 and was a huge
success with an estimated 5-thousand people attending on the grounds.  

The schedule calls for a Saturday evening balloon flight and a Sunday morning
lift off.  Weather will be the determining factor on the liftoffs.  

Saturday events will include musical entertainment,  food, drinks and activities
for the kids to enjoy.  There will be a balloon glow, or “field of fire” at dark.

Sunday there will be a pancake breakfast. 

The Chamber is working to finalize the details, including an improved event
layout and parking.  Vendors and balloon pilots wanting more information may
contact Chamber Director Amber Holle. 
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